
 

 

Transportation Advisory Committee 
Meeting date: July 22, 2024 

Agenda Item #: 4 (Attachment B) 

Northwest Rail Peak Service Study Project Update 

Agenda item type: Discussion  

Summary 
Regional Transportation District staff will provide a project update for the Northwest Rail Peak 
Service Study. This includes updates on finalizing the peak service feasibility study, details on 
identified infrastructure requirements (new stations and track improvements), accessibility 
compliance, and an overview on community and stakeholder engagement actions.  

Background 
The study continues to define the Base Configuration that would provide Peak Service by 
coordinating with existing railway operators, evaluating operational requirements, and 
identifying costs and funding needs. The service delivery area is a 35-mile segment from the 
existing B Line Westminster Station to a future Longmont Station.  

Action by others 
None  

Previous discussion/action 
None 

Recommendation 
None  

Attachment 
PowerPoint presentation 

For more information 
If you need additional information, please contact Cole Neder, Senior Transit Planner, DRCOG 
Transportation Planning and Operations Division, at cneder@drcog.org; or contact Patrick 
Stanley, Engineering Programs Manager, RTD Capital Programs, at patrick.stanley@rtd-
denver.com. 
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